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FROM DESK OF ADELE GRAHAM 
 
To whom it may concern regarding the "Creating the Dream" Permanent Exhibition at the Coral Gables 
Museum: 
 
I know how much this endeavor meant to Arva, my best friend. It not only was her devotion, but also 
represented the heart and soul and strength of the Coral Gables Museum. 
 
Adele Graham 
[Former First Lady of Florida] 
 


